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Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

The Council plan to pilot the reintroduction of breakfast clubs in schools from Monday 4th 
October 2021. In consideration of the health and safety of pupils and staff, we plan to pilot the 
reintroduction with existing registrants only, until after October half-term. Therefore, if your 
child/children are not currently registered, they cannot attend for the first 3 weeks.  
 
During this period, we will be working with schools to re-open the registration process for all 
applicants. Going forward, your child must be registered with the school in order to secure a 
place at breakfast club. Subject to Welsh Government and Public Health Wales Guidance, we 
anticipate that breakfast clubs will reopen fully for a 30-minute period prior to the start of the 
school day, to all registered pupils after October half-term. Please note: 
 

 Breakfast clubs will run for 30 minutes in each school, prior to the start of the school day. 

Please contact your school to confirm the start time of your child/children’s breakfast club 

session. 

 Only those pupils who are currently registered to attend breakfast club will be permitted 

entry for the first 3 weeks, Monday 4th October – Friday 22nd October 2021 

 Breakfast clubs will focus solely on the provision of a healthy breakfast prior to the start 

of the school day 

 Pupils will go directly to their class at the end of each breakfast club session 

 
From Monday 4th October the registration fruit snack/drink that is currently being provided to 
pupils will cease. 
 
Thank you for your continued support throughout these difficult times. 
 
  

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Edmunds – Team Leader Catering & The Catering Team 
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